Dear Mendocino County Board of Supervisors,

My family and | are are beyond frustrated to see changes in the final draft of Item 3b which removes cannabis cultivation
protections from rural residential neighborhoods.

Agenda item 3b would remove essential protections for neighborhoods, such as ours. Neighborhoods where we walk, run, and
ride bikes. Cannabis cultivation is a disruption to this basic enjoyment. The odor and safety are two major concerns.

This issue has been previously debated and the Board of Supervisors voted. Please do not renegotiate. It seems unfair that we
must argue our case time and time again. Keep marijuana out of Rogina Heights.

We oppose the changes proposed by Supervisors Haschak and Williams in Item 3b eliminating or reducing current restrictions to
medicinal and adult-use cannabis cultivation in residential neighborhoods.

As fourth generation Mendocino County residents, we urge all Board members to again reject these proposals. It should not be up
for renegotiation.

Sincerely,

Bradley, Amanda, Morgan & Trix Holstine



